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Subject: New applica*on for an Environmental Clearance Cer*fcate

Date: Tuesday, 25 October 2022 at 17:40:13 Central Africa Time

From: Ministry of Environment and Tourism

To: EnviroPlan Consul*ng cc

ADachments: namibia.png

REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA 

Ministry of Environment, Forestry & Tourism

2022-10-25

Dear EnviroPlan Consulting cc,

Thank you for applying for an Environmental Clearance Certificate.

Your application has been registered with application number

221025000181

Thank you

Phillip Troskie Bulding 

P/Bag 13306, Windhoek | Tel: +264 61 284 2111 | DEA: +264 61 284 2701 

Please do not reply directly to this email. It was sent from an unattended mailbox.

Correspondences can be done on the portal or please use 

eia@met.gov.na 


